
 

Editor’s Comment:   

In the light of reviewers comments and revised manuscript titled "A Short Review and the Prediction of 
Tumor Growth based on Numerical Analysis" is suitable for the publication in the journal. Therefore, I 
recommend and accept the article to be published. 

 

Editor’s Details:  

Dr. Farooq Ahmed Shah 
Department of Mathematics, COMSATS Institute of Information Technology, Pakistan 


